
Wittman Enterprises, LLC | 11093 Sun Center Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

May 6, 2024 

Jason Pyle, Assistant Fire Chief Operations 
Costa Mesa Fire and Rescue 

Dear Chief Pyle, 

Based on the City’s desire to stay with current price-per-call pricing model, we propose the following for 
the next contract extension: 

 Price-per-call rate increase to $23 to account for several inflation index cycles and extreme
increases in materials and postage costs

 Invoking a two (2) year extension to our contract together

 All other terms in the contract would remain unchanged.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or my team directly. Thank you again for your 
continued trust in our team and our partnership together. 

Sincerely, 
WITTMAN ENTERPRISES, LLC 

Russ Harms, Executive Director of Business Development 
916.669.4628 direct line 
rharms@webillems.com  
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